
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/14/2010 6:04:51 PM

Redacted

To:

Redacted 70 Conference Center
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=SPECIAL
MAILBQXES/CN=GOCONFERENCECENTER); Redacted
Redacted

Cc:

Redacted Bottorff, Thomas E
(/0=PG&E/0U=CQRP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); Brown, Jess A 
(/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JaB6);|Redacted
Redacted
____________________________________________________Isaacson,
Stephanie (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SLI4); Redacte
Redacted
Redacted Ante, Jesse A.
(jesse.ante@cpuc.ca.gov); Ibardolasa, Joyce
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JxI5); Harper III, William 
(/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WHHd); Redacted

Redacted PGE Samahan
ExecutiveBoard
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PGEFEAEXECUTIVEBOA 
PGE Samahan Sac-Board
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PGEFEASAC-BOARD)

Bee:
Subject: RE: Thank You!!!!

Dear Samahan Scholarship Committee,

Thank you ail for your dedication and support in the past several months! It was a great evening to
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mailto:jesse.ante@cpuc.ca.gov


delight our guests with our Samahan hospitality. Our scholarship program is one of our signature events- 
as it positively brings together our members and our diverse community. Your efforts truly represent 
PG&E through community service and involvement.

Gina, Yvette, Rebeka, and Summer,

As our 2010 Scholarship Chairs, you've done a remarkable job inspiring our committee members to 
deliver a great program from beginning to end. Thank you so much.

Bill, Joyce and Sue,

Thank you again for joining us, D&l Team! Bill, many of us now know how things were for you "back in 
the day":)

Tom and Des,

Thank you for your support of Samahan as our executive sponsors! We look forward to Samahan's 
growth.

Jesse and Stephanie,

Thank you for attending and representing our advisors!

Jodi, Buff and Go Conference Center,

Thank you for your facility and tech support! Great to know we can always count on you!

Last but not least, thank you 2010 Samahan Executive Board Members for your ongoing to support to 
help Samahan progress- making events like last night possible.

As a preview, here's a group picture taken by Jesse, our Samahan Advisor

Maraming, maraming salamat lahat! (Many thanks, everyone!)

Regards,

Redacted

Samahan Leadership Team

From: Redacted

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2010 5:09 PM
RedactedTo:

| Redacted

Cc: Redacted
Subject: Thank You!!!!
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To Our Dear Scholarship Committee -
Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! We can't thank you guys enough for volunteering your 
time and helping with the Scholarship Selection Process and for yesterday's event; which btw - WAS A 
SUCCESS!!! It was great to see how our hard work paid off when we met our recipients yesterday. 
From the smiles on our students faces to the proud looks on their parents and the pride and fun from 
the Executive Officers - it was definitely a rewarding experience!

We want to show our appreciation by treating you, the scholarship committee, to lunch. Date and Place 
has yet to be determined, but we'll definitely keep you posted! (Don't worry - It won't be Tsleogs. 
Haha).

If you would like to see a copy of the presentation, it is available here:
http://wss/sites/EmpAssoc/FilipinoEmployeeAssociation/FEA%20Scholarship%20Program/201<

We will also be posting some pictures from the ceremony as soon as we can.
Logging Volunteer Hours
Since the time spent reading, evaluating, and scoring the scholarship recipients as well as planning the 
scholarship events is volunteer time, we encourage all those who assist in this process to log their 
volunteer time on the PG&E volunteer website. The Volunteer Department has chosen an arbitrary date 
to streamline the process of logging the volunteer time, which is September 1,2010. Each ERG will be 
listed on the volunteer website under September 1. We encourage all those who participated in the 
scholarship process and event/event planning to log their volunteer hours. Samahan is not yet listed 
under September 1 in the Volunteer Website. We will let you know when you can start logging your 
hours.

Also, don't forget to include this in your mid-year review!

Again...Thank you thank you thank so much! We had an awesome committee — YOU GUYS 
ARE AWESOME!

Sincerely,
Your Scholarship Chairs
Redacted
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